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 14 June 2023  

 

Dear Michael  

Intergovernmental relations 

In response to your letter of 12 January 2023 (responding to my letter of 4 November 2022), I wrote 

to you on 22 February 2023, noting the points you had made and invited you to attend one of our 

meetings so we may discuss ongoing intergovernmental relations.  

I noted in my 22 February letter that, when you appeared before the House of Commons Levelling 

Up, Housing and Communities Committee on 21 November 2022, you indicated a willingness to 

appear before Senedd Committees (exchange at Q71), which is very welcome. 

As such, I write again to invite you to appear before my Committee.   

In my previous letter I stated that we would be happy to arrange a session between the Easter break 

and summer recess. However, as matters currently stand, and recognising your likely diary 

commitments, I would like to suggest a session in the autumn of 2023 instead.  

If you would like to take up this invitation, I would ask that your officials contact the Clerk of the 

Committee (seneddljc@senedd.wales) to arrange a suitable date and time. 

 

 

The Rt Hon Michael Gove MP 

Secretary of State for Levelling Up, Housing and 

Communities and Minister for Intergovernmental 

Relations 

https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s132958/LJC6-03-23%20-%20Paper%2016%20-%20Letter%20from%20the%20Secretary%20of%20State%20for%20Levelling%20Up%20Housing%20and%20Communiti.pdf
https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s132959/LJC6-03-23%20-%20Paper%2017%20-%20Letter%20to%20the%20Secretary%20of%20State%20for%20Levelling%20Up%20Housing%20and%20Communities.pdf
https://business.senedd.wales/documents/s137552/Letter%20from%20the%20Chair%20of%20the%20Legislation%20Justice%20and%20Constitution%20Committee%20to%20the%20Secretary%20of%20Sta.pdf
https://committees.parliament.uk/oralevidence/11601/pdf/%20.
mailto:seneddljc@senedd.wales


 

 

I look forward to hearing from you.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 


